
 

 
 
October 04, 2018 

 

 
 
Malek Tawashy  
Director, Northern Energy Capital 
Suite 1500, 13737 96th Ave  
Surrey, BC 
V3V 0C6  

 

 
 

Dear Malek Tawashy  

P.O. Box 580, Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0 

 

RE: Letter of support for Northern Energy Capital’s wind turbine feasibility 
initiative in Rankin Inlet. 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) wishes to express our support for the Northern Energy 
Capital (NEC) efforts to promote and advance clean energy in Nunavut. As the sole utility 
in Nunavut, QEC is looking at renewable energy opportunities to help reduce our 
dependence on diesel fuel in order to lessen our impact on the environment.   
 
We are encouraged to see other groups, such as the NEC, join in this effort and are 
pleased to support private sector initiatives that may lead to clean energy opportunities 
for Nunavut. We note that NEC has started a one-year resources assessment period to 
obtain accurate data of the wind resource in Rankin Inlet and wish NEC success in their 
initiative. 
 
QEC is planning to introduce an Independent Power Producer (IPP) program for Nunavut 
in 2019, pending government approval of the program. The implementation of this 
program will enable QEC to buy renewable energy from eligible IPPs who comply with the 
program requirements. QEC looks forward to considering proposals from all eligible 
proponents, including NEC, to sell renewable energy to QEC under the IPP program, once 
the program is implemented. 
 
The NEC project will help build knowledge capacity on the application of renewable energy 
technologies in northern climate. As such, QEC is pleased to support NEC’s project and 
anticipates NEC sharing all findings from their initiatives with Qulliq Energy Corporation. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
   
Bruno Pereira 
President & CEO 
Qulliq Energy Corporation 


